
From:   
Sent: 18 February 2023 12:14 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Solar farm on land East of Pelham sub station, Maggots End Manuden. 
Applcation numberS62A/2022/0011 
 

Hi Planning Inspectorate 

 

The purpose of this mail is to register my objection in the strongest terms to the 
aforementioned application. My reasons are set out below: 

 

1. Prime productive farmland should not be used for solar panels. Its prime purpose is 
food production. 

2. The more food we produce the less need their will be for importation of food from 
abroad. 

3. Their are any number of other more suitable locations for solar panels. Commercial 
properties and new builds in particular. 

4. Their wioll be a huge impact on local traffic. Our narrow uncared for roads will be 
further damaged by additional heavy traffic flow. 

5. Offshore wind turbines are so much more efficient. 

 

Please reject this application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Christina Tippett 

 




